Parnjit Singh

From: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: 2022/0062/L Town Hall: No comment

From: marianne jacobs-lim [

Sent: 16 March 2022 10:25
To: collette.hatton@camden.gov.uk; Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>

Subject: 2022/0226/L Town Hall: No comment

2022/0226/L Town Hall: No comment
Hello Collette,

The BCAAC has no comment on the above application to add signs and way finding to the
Town Hall.

Kind Regards,
Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC
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